NSPCC Visit to Broadoak Primary

On Monday 25th November, representatives from the NSPCC will be visiting Broadoak Primary to deliver their 'Speak Out, Stay Safe' assembly to pupils from Reception to Year Six. The assembly will share information with the children about how they can keep themselves safe from harm and get any help if they have concerns or worries. Year 5 and 6 pupils will also be involved in workshops throughout the day. We are sure it will be an informative and worthwhile session for all pupils and staff involved.

Broadoak's Got Talent

This year, we are introducing a new, exciting event to the Christmas events schedule. We are inviting our Key Stage Two children to audition to take part in our first Christmas talent show. Sign up sheets have been placed in each classroom and auditions are due to take place the week commencing 2nd December. We are encouraging children to showcase their dancing, acting, singing, comedy, magic or any other exciting talents. A shortlist will then be drawn up and proceed to the final event due to be held in school on Thursday 19th December. I look forward to sharing with you the winning act and highlighting how many talented children we have at Broadoak.

Christmas Concerts

This week, the children have been busy learning the songs for our up and coming Christmas Performances. The 'Dates for your Diary' section opposite provides an overview of the dates and times for each of the year groups. Like last year, we will not be issuing tickets, however due to Health and Safety, there will still be a restriction on attendance for family members of two people per family. Whilst we understand that watching the children perform is an exciting event for all, we would ask parents to ensure that they follow these guidelines.

Christmas Jumper Stall

Remember to send in any unwanted Christmas Jumpers for our Christmas Jumper stall.

Friday 22nd November



Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak PS

Spelling Shed Weekly Champions

Congratulations to 6D who have been crowned this week's Champions. Well done, keep up the good work.

Parent Governor Election Results

Following our Parent Governor Election, I would like to welcome Louise McComas to the Governing Body Team. Louise has children in Year 6 and Year 2 and has been in the teaching profession for over 20 years. I'm sure you will join me in welcoming her to the team and agree that her knowledge and experience will make her a great asset to the team.

Parent Evening Reminder

As you are all aware, we are due to hold our annual parent evening on Mon 2nd Dec. Appointment slots are bookable via our on line system. Please refer back to the newsletter from Fri 8th Nov for details on how to log on if you are yet to do so.

Christmas Fair - Money Tree Stall

This year we are trying to introduce a range of new stalls at our Christmas Fair. One introduction will be our Christmas Money Tree Stall. Next week your child will bring home a personally decorated Christmas envelope. We are asking parents to return the envelope with a coin donation inside (maximum £1). These will then be placed on our Christmas Money tree and will be selected as prizes by children at the Fair.

Reminder, Raffle Tickets to be returned by Fri 6th Dec.

Dates for your Diary	
25 th Nov	NSPCC Assembly and Workshops
26 th Nov	Year 1 Audiology Screening - Rescheduled Date
26 th Nov	Early Years Open Day (Nur / Rec Sept 2020): 8:15am/ 10:00am/2:00pm/4:15pm
27 th Nov	Nasal Flu Immunisations
28 th Nov	Pantomime (am - KS2 / pm EYFS and KS1)
29 th Nov	Non Uniform Day - Donations for Christmas Fair EYFS/KS1 - Jam Jars KS2 - Chocolate Tombola Donation
2 nd Dec	Parent Evening (Rec - Y6)
6 th Dec	Non Uniform Day - Donations for Christmas Fair EYFS/KS1/LKS2/UKS2 - Bottle Stall Donation
6 th Dec	Christmas Fair - After School
11 th Dec	Reception Christmas Performance - 9:15am
11 th Dec	Year One Christmas Performance - 2:30pm
11 th Dec	Y4 Visit to Liverpool Museum
12 th Dec	Nursery Christmas Performance - 9:15am
12 th Dec	Year Two Christmas Performance - 2:30pm
12 th Dec	Year Three / Four Christmas Performance - 6:00pm
13 th Dec	Christmas Jumper Charity Day - Save the Children - £1 donation
13 th Dec	Christmas Dinner Day
16 th Dec	Year Five/Six Christmas Performance - 6pm
17 th Dec	LKS2 Party Day (pm) - Own Clothes
18 th Dec	KS1 Party Day (pm) - Own Clothes
18 th Dec	Year Five / Six Disco (6pm - 8pm)
19 th Dec	EYFS Party Day (pm)
20 th Dec	School Closes for Christmas Break
6 th Jan	School Re-opens

Christmas Dinner

This year we will be hosting Christmas Dinner on the 13th Dec. If your child has a packed lunch on a Friday, but would like to have a dinner on this day, please email your child's name/class to the school mail by 6th Dec. Payment for KS2 children will be £2.10 via the 'Lunch Payment' item on Parent Pay.